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August 18, 2025

Dear Parents and Guardians,

The Richmond County School System has released the 2025-2026 Student Code of Conduct.
This document outlines the expectations, rights, and responsibilities of all students and serves
as an important guide to maintaining a safe, respectful, and productive learning environment.

We encourage you to review the Code of Conduct with your child to ensure they fully
understand the expectations for the school year. While we are waiting on printed copies to be
delivered, families can access the Code of Conduct online using the following steps:

Steps to Access Online:

1. Go to www.rcboe.org

2. Click on the “Parent” tab.

3. Click “Code of Conduct” located under section C.
Direct Link: https://www.rchoe.org/Domain/8223

For your convenience, you may also access the document by scanning the QR code provided
below.

After reviewing the document, please sign and return the attached acknowledgement
form to confirm that you and your child have read and discussed the Code of Conduct.

We greatly appreciate your partnership in helping us maintain a positive and safe school
environment. Thank you for taking the time to review this important document with your child.

Thank you,

G

Dr. Gregory M. Shields, Jr.
Principal




